
Important Update: Yzone Extreme Days Registration Policy 

We’re excited to continue offering Yzone Extreme Days, but to ensure a safe environment with plenty 

of staff, all participants must now pre-register in advance. 

What’s Changing: 

-Pre-registration is required- walk-ins will no longer be accepted. 

-How to register: Call the front desk at 217-935-8307. Pre-payment of $38 per day per child will confirm 

your spot. A text message will be sent to all parents/guardians when registration is open for the next 

extreme day. No refunds. If you pre-register and do not send your child you will not receive a refund.  

-Why the change: This new policy helps us plan staffing, activities, and supplies to give every participant 

the best experience possible.  

Don’t miss out! Spots are limited, so be sure to register early to secure your place for Yzone Extreme 

Days.  


